FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

Experimental Licensing Branch
2000 M Street, N.W., Suite 230
Washington, D.C. 20554

September 4, 1997

In reply refer to:
NH, Rm 264-A
MS 1300-E1

Furuno U.S.A,, Inc.

271 Harbor Way

P.O. Box 2343

South San Francisco, CA 94083-2343
Attn: Charles Zanardi

Dear Mr. Zanardi:

The Experimental Licensing Branch has received your application for experimental
authority filed on FCC Form 442 received 8/27/97. We are currently processing your
application, and have assigned it the file number 5863-EX-PL-97.

Please be advised, however, that an original signature is required on Form 442 in order
for your application to be processed. Accordingly, the signature page of Form 442 is hereby
enclosed. Please sign it and return it to this office, at the address on the letterhead, to my
attention. No additional fee is required.

Thank you,

Hloney Boyy

Nancy Hey,
Information Technician
Experimental Licensing Branch

Enclosure




